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           Opal developments 

As the weather improves it makes it even more fun to be outside especially with 

the water play and social spaces. We are now developing a new social space for 

the children to sit and chat together. We have used some wonderful donated 

fabric to brighten up a seating space. Coming next is a stage! Some of the children 

love to dance and perform so the stage will be ideal for dressing up and becoming 

a star! Watch this space for the exciting development! 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             Donations – We need your help 

       We are looking for the following: 

• Dressing up items especially feather 

boa’s, accessories such as wigs, hats 

etc 

• Fabrics/material 

• Board games 

         

      

                   

                                 Thank you 

A HUGE thank you to Aramis and his 

family for donating the beautiful fabric 

which has now developed our new 

social space. 

We very much appreciate your support 

and donations. 

                      Next Parent play session 

Save the date: 

        23rd June 12-1pm 

Please contact the school office to book a 

place. Parents/carers only. 

Come and have lunch and join in the fun, 

please wear suitable footwear. 

This is also our next development day so you 

can meet our OPAL mentor - Nikki 

   Golden welly award winners this term 

                             Leo (1M) 

                           Chisom (6Dw) 

                           Belal (2A) 

 

                 Parent play 

Thank you to the 18 parents who joined 

in the fun for the parent play session. It 

is wonderful to come and just have fun! 

On VE day we enjoyed a history day of learning 

all about and celebrating 80 years of VE day. We 

held a 2mins silence in the playground together 

to pray and remember those who suffered. 


